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From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Moving on

All

I wanted to let you know that after 5 years I have chosen to leave the Commission and try 
something new. I have accepted a position with Exelon to be their Federal Public Policy 
Manager based in their Washington DC offices. This move will provide me an opportunity to 
work on issues across the country with an initial focus on the Midwest and Northeast. As a 
bonus, with Exelon's proposed merger with Constellation I will have an opportunity to continue 
working on western issues with the possibility of moving back to California one day.

My final official day in the office will be July 22 and on July 28 I board a plane and head to 
DC. I do not yet know what my contact info will be. In the interim I can be reached at

Redacted

I wish each of you the best and I look forward to when our paths next cross.

- Matt
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